
From: Dell Goldsmith <dell.goldsmith@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 6:12 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: dangerous project  

  

Please help us stop this insane project which damages the earth's climate, the ground water 
and a wonderful area along the Columbia River.  How much worse could a project be?  Please 
step up.  Be brave!  Don't let these players manipulate you.   

Dell Goldsmith and Robin McLeod 

7150 SW Newton Pl., Portland 97225 


